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Professional	development	is	of	high	importance	for	the	MCDC	team.		Annually,	our	
centre	closes	for	3	in	service	PD	days	per	year.		While	this	year	we	are	unable	to	close	on	
Oct	25,	we	are	excited	to	have	other	CAFRA	centres	join	us	for	a	PD	event	with	our	guest	
speaker	Beverlie	Dietze.		We	look	forward	to	learning	alongside	other	early	learning	
professionals	this	weekend!		Looking	ahead,	our	goal	is	to	close	on	the	Annual	PD	day	in	
October	and	host	an	event	that	will	be	open	to	other	CAFRA	members	and	their	
teams.		We	believe	that	partnering	with	other	programs	is	a	great	way	to	collaborate	
and	grow	as	a	team	and	we	are	eager	to	be	a	part	of	this	type	of	advocacy	for	our	field.	
	


